

Medical Requirements

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Reminder that Massachusetts state law mandates that a recent physical (within the prior 12 months), with noted specifications, is required before starting the school year for the following grades:

Preschool (with up-to-date immunizations and lead screening)
Pre-kindergarten (with up-to-date immunizations and lead screening)
Kindergarten (with up-to-date immunizations, vision screening and lead screening)
Grade 4
Grade 7 (with up-to-date immunizations including Tdap booster after age 7)

More information, including a link to current vaccination requirements and a link to a sample physical form, can be found on the Cheverus Catholic School website under the 'Nurse's Office' link. I can also be reached at the school or at jillian.gay@cheverusschool.com.

If your child has had a recent physical but I have not received a copy of the summary, please forward to me at your earliest convenience. You can send the form in with your child or send it via email.

Thank you for your attention to this requirement.

Sincerely,

Jillian Gay RN, BSN

Jillian Gay, RN, BSN

School Nurse